


comments:: Macquarie Point delivered a great plan with the site being used for
cultural and entertainment and science based facilities. This has now
just been thrown out the window by a sports-focused (to the detriment
of any other possibility) government. Tasmanians deserve a site that
compares with South Bank in Brisbane - so good it was the Expo 88
site. Could we really say the same for Macquarie Point? Not with an
AFL stadium we won't! We already have a stadium at Bellerive more
than big enough. It is currently good enough for the AFL teams from
Melbourne to play but suddenly it's not good enough for our own
"team"? As a Tasmanian ratepayer, taxpayer, and resident, I do not
support this site being used for sports. I do not support my tax dollars
being used for the promotion of AFL by being strong-armed by the AFL
hierarchy who blackmail Tasmania by making us construct an over the
top stadium in order to allow a home based AFL team. This condition
was never placed on other cities and it should not be placed on ours;
let alone that we are using an historic site and destroying what
heritage is left there all for the promotion of sport.




